Planning

2nd September 2024

Dear Mr Fenwick

DM/24/02099/LB: The Almshouses and Pemberton Building, Palace Green

The City of Durham Trust is delighted to support this application for Listed Building Consent to
carry out repairs to the roofs of the Almshouses and the Pemberton Building, as well as associated
repairs. They are important buildings facing Palace Green and their refurbishment will add
considerably to its appearance. The works have been sensitively and expertly designed.

Best wishes

John

John Lowe

Chair, City of Durham Trust
chair@durhamcity.org



